
ETUC publishes report on new forms of 
employment

 Europe 

The ETUC has published a report examining legal issues arising from new forms of 
employment. It hopes that it will make an important contribution to the debate 
around what action to take to provide protection for workers who fall outside the 
normal framework of labour and social legislation. The legal experts who compiled 
the report included a proposal for a new “personal work relation” that might help 
tackle these issues.
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